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SUSPENSION/DELETION OF A PROGRAM

College Education Vale

Kinesiology & Hlth PromoDepartment (Unit) MAJOR CODE KHPR

Name of Program Business (Option)

Nature of action (mark one) D Suspension

t:IP

0 Deletion

Reason for suspension/deletion

Change in Department and College of Education resources; shift in department's objectives
.--~ ~

and strategic plan; and few employment opportunities are available for these graduates.,,

What provisions are being made for students already in the program?

Acceptance into the proqram option will be terminated in the Fall of 2003 via advisinq in

0 Yes 0NoWill another degree program replace the one suspended or deleted?
If yes, please describe the new program.

0 Yes DNoWill courses connected with the program also be deleted?
If yes, forms for dropping a course or courses should be attached.

Date at which suspension/deletion will take effect.

Date

/q/;1/()~ ..Date

/~/~/ 4'3 Date

Graduate Council Date

Academic Council for Medical Center Date

Senate Council Date
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What provisions are being made for students already in the program (continued)

Through advising and scheduling, all students will be able to complete the deleted course
by the fall of 2004.

All students should complete the program by the summer of 2007.

It should be removed from the 2004 catalog.
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September 16, 2003

Mary Sue Hoskins
Central Advising Service
109 Miller Hall
CAMPUS 0035

Ms. Hoskins:

Because of resources, change in direction of the Department of Kinesiology and Health
Promotion, and administrative problems associated with the Kinesiology Business option,
the Kinesiology Business option is being dropped. Official paperwork to accomplish this
end has been submitted and there are no expected objections which can be foreseen. The
request to drop. the program has built into it ample time for all students, currently enrolled
in the program, to complete their degree by the end of the school year 2007.

The department and College of Education advisors are no longer accepting students into
this program. We request that you make the widest possible dissemination of this
advising change to all central advising personnel. Select classes will no longer be taught
after the summer of 2004. A concerted effort is being made to get all students we advise
through these courses.

Your attention to this notice and its dissemination will be greatly appreciated by the
Department and those students who might be affected. If you have additional questions
please contact myself or Dr. Steve Parker for more information.

Sincerely,

r;;~~
John Hall, Ph.D.
Chair
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~osetta Sandidge, Associate Dean
COE Advising
Bob Bradley. C.A.T.S.
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